
PENDIN
G B

OARD A
PPROVAL

MINUTES 
 

SPECIAL MEETING 
BOARD OF DIRECTORS 

PARADISE IRRIGATION DISTRICT 
JUNE 29, 2018 

 
 

The special meeting for the grand opening and dedication ceremony of the Paradise 
Irrigation District Demonstration Garden was held at 10:00 a.m. at the Demonstration 
Garden located at the north driveway to the PID office, 6344 Clark Road. 
 
Directors Marc Sulik, Anne Rice, Bill Kellogg, and President Dan Wentland were present 
for the dedication.  Director Bob Prevot was not available to attend. 
 

OPENING 

Interim District Manager Kevin Phillips welcomed members of the community to the 
Demonstration Garden dedicated to former PID Director Doug Flesher, and presented a 
framed copy of the dedication plaque to Barbara Flesher.  Guest speakers included 
Director Bill Kellogg, Bill Flesher, Barbara Flesher, and Ward Habriel.  A ribbon cutting 
followed in coordination with the Paradise Ridge Chamber of Commerce. 
 
At the conclusion of the dedication ceremony, members of the PID Demonstration 
Garden Committee were available to answer questions about planting area 
characteristics and irrigation methods for different types of plants.  The Demonstration 
Garden is now open from dawn to dusk each day, and a display sign thanking donors 
and featuring information about the garden is located next to the entrance. 
 
The grand opening and dedication ceremony for the PID Demonstration Garden 
concluded at 10:45 a.m. 
 
 
 
           
Georgeanna Borrayo, Secretary   Daniel Wentland, President 
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